
A note from Pastor Owen… 
 

Jesus does not call us to save the world 
and he did not call us to love the world.  
The task is too big.  But He did ask us to 
love our neighbor.  And who is our 
neighbor?  It’s the needy person that 
God brings to our attention.  No matter 
if that person is across the street, 
across the nation or across the 
world…when God puts you on a 
collision course with a person in need, 
then that is your neighbor!  We can all 
be sensitive to neighbours who cross 
our path, whether it’s in the parking lot 
or on the other side of the world.  Read 
Deuteronomy 15:11; Psalm 41:1; Luke 
14:13-14 and James 2:15-17.  Have you 
been helping any neighbours lately?  
Don’t stop now.  Keep going and keep 
loving.  Don’t become “weary in well 
doing”.  Your labor will not be in vain!  
Remember…we can’t save the world, 
but we can reach that needy person 
who God brings to our attention. 

Valley Church… 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – Pastor Owen Scott will be 
speaking in both services this morning.  There is a supervised 
Mini-Kids Centre for children under 3 years in the 11 am 
service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is unsupervised during the 9 
am service – Parents are asked to stay with their children.)  
Nursery  facilities are available to mothers with babies.  
 

Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us 
for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend. 

 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
ESL will resume on Monday evenings in September.  For 
info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-4288 or Margot Fraser at 
778-980-4452 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group - Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in 
the nursery - If you are a part of the Valley Church family, you 
are invited to join this group to pray each week. If you have a 
prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer card. The 
group also appreciates hearing about your answers to prayer!  
 
 SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH – Check with Luke for info about 
summer activities.  Contact Luke Ratzlaff at 604-980-0307 or 
luke@valleychurch.ca  

 
Let’s pray for our church and our community 
- Join us on Wednesday evenings at 7 pm as 
we seek His face. 
 

 Young Adults Group - Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church.  
For info, call Simon & Oyuki Bodlack at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com 
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact 
Jorge & Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 

Follow Valley Church on Facebook (valleychurch) and 
Instagram (lynnvalleychurch) 
 
Please check the coat rack by the office for items left behind 
by your children at VBS. 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue 
Shore parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 
HOUR spots -  If you do, you may be towed. 
 

Send in your photos!  Summer has 
arrived and our Valley Church family is  
involved in all kinds of interesting 
activities – Please share some of your 
special moments with us by emailing us 
your favorite family photos to use in the bulletin. 
 
Online donations at Valley Church are possible – You can give 
your offering online through PayPal.  Go to the bottom of our web 
page at www.valleychurch.ca and click on the PayPal button. 
 
A greeter is needed for the 9 am service on the fifth Sunday of 
the month.  Contact the office if you are interested. 
 
Staff vacations - Marcel & Kristina Kurtz and their family are 
away this week as well as Luke & April Ratzlaff. 
 
INTERNATIONAL NIGHT – Keep Sunday, August 27th at 5 pm 
open!  You won’t want to miss it! 
 
Photos on front … VBS Planning team…Big thanks to Charles 
Lartey, Krisha Relleve, Adeline Eldred and Mel Boser and all the 
volunteers who made VBS 2017 a success; Pat & Maria DeCoursey 
and Owen & Val Scott enjoyed having lunch with Bill & Diane 
Macaulay in Deep Cove recently; the adorable little Anya Sluys; 
“Marcel the Maker” getting ready for lesson time at VBS; Celeste 
MacInnes helping to serve a meal at the Carrall Street Mission. 
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